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Interoffice Memorandum 
 
July 31, 2020 
 
From:   Leigh Simmons 
To:  File 
 
Subject: West Elk Mine (Permit No. C-1980-007) 
  Mid-term Review No. 8 (MT-8) 
 
The review of Permit Renewal No. 7 (RN-7) extended past the due date of MT-8. All the requirements of MT-8, 
including a revised site-wide Reclamation Cost Estimate, were satisfied during the RN-7 review. 
 
This memo substitutes for the complete MT-8 findings document and directs the reader to the RN-7 findings instead. 
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